4-H April Newsletter

Dear 4-H Parents :

[bookmark: _GoBack]	It’s the first full week of April already!!!  Spring is just around the corner.  This is a very busy month so please take note of the following important dates.

· March 30 and April 2- No school for students due to the Easter weekend.
· Apr. 3– Student Council Spring Seed Fundraiser orders and money are due. Absolute last day for orders is Friday, April 6.  No money/orders will be accepted after this date.
· April 3 – Grade 4 will be going to sing at Music Festival at Carleton North High School. We will be performing at 10:45. 
· April 4 – 3-5 Choir will be singing at Music Festival at Faith Memorial United Church and will be performing at 9:00 am.
· April 5 - Public performance of our 3-5 Drama Club play, “The Quest for Quasi.” It begins at 7:00 and admission is by donation to the CCS 3-5 Drama Club. 
· April 10 – Drama Festival at Woodstock High School.  Information has already been sent home to those students in our class taking part. 
· April 11 – Report cards go home with students. 
· April 12 – Parent Teacher meetings in the afternoon and evening (times available are 3:00-4:15 and 6:00-7:45) Mrs. McIntosh is scheduling my meeting times at the office. Please call the school (276-4000) to set a time to meet with me. 
· April 13 – No school for students.  Professional Learning for teachers in the morning and Parent Teacher meetings in the afternoon. (times available are 1:00-2:45) Again, call the school and book a time with Mrs. McIntosh.  Please bring in the last page of your child’s report card with your signature and the envelope (to be used for the final report card in June) or send it in with your child.  Your child is welcome to attend with you. 
· April 16 – All K-5 students will be traveling to the Fredericton Playhouse to see the play “Manxmouse: The Mouse Who Knew No Fear.”  This will be a full day field trip. Permission slips will be coming home the first week of April. This is a free show for students. Please pack a bagged lunch, with nothing that needs warmed up. 
· April 18 - Meduxnekaeg showcase. There was an information sheet that was sent home in March with details about this opportunity for your child.  If your child has chosen to participate in this showcase, please see that their project is brought to school that morning.  It will be held in the gym. All Grade 4 students have to complete a project for Science class, but do not have to participate in the showcase. 
· Apr. 19 – Spring Dance in the gym. Gr. 3-5 is from 6-7 pm. Gr. 6-8 is 7:15-9:00.  Cost is $2 if student fee has been paid and $4 if not paid. Miss Fox’s Grade 8 class will be having a canteen with drinks and snacks available to buy.   Please pick your child up promptly at 7:00. 
· Apr. 24 – Professional Learning for Teachers in the afternoon. 11:30 dismissal for students. 


			Thank you for your co-operation and continued support.  
				Mrs. Iris Hitchcock
		

